
CWG Principles 
 
In 2010 the Community Working Group (CWG) developed and adopted a 
set of principles to guide its ultimate decisions: "A good multiple use 
option will provide for: 
 

1.  A net increase in ecosystem function. 
2.  A positive contribution to regional economic health (e.g. jobs, 

wealth). 
3.  An economically-viable port facility. 
4.  A positive contribution to the local community (e.g. health, 

transportation, property value, recreation facilities and 
opportunities) 

5.  An addition to, not competition with, the regional port system. 
6.  Public access opportunities to West Hayden Island. 
7.  Sustainable scale for any use included as part of the option. 
8.  Flexibility to accommodate the unknown future. 
9.  Taking advantage of the unique aspects and opportunities of the 

site. 
10.Consideration of impacts on multiple time periods i.e. current, 

mid-range and future. 
11.Consideration of impacts on multiple geographies, i.e. local, sub-

regional and regional levels.” 
 

Through Resolution 36805, in July 2010 City Council directed: “The 
evaluation principles developed by the CWG should serve as core values 
to inform the proposal”  


